Year 5 – Term 3    2018
Happy New Year! We trust you have all had a wonderful Christmas break and have managed to keep your New Year’s Resolution so far. 
This term we are going back in time to the Stuarts and already we have had an influx of fantastic projects. We’re sure you’re getting more creative each time we set these challenges.
Our new Science topic will be Living Processes and Life Cycles. The children will be studying plants and how important they are to our survival. 
In Art we will be looking at collage in the natural world, exploring skills such as weaving to manipulate materials to recreate naturally occurring pattern. 
In maths we will focus on fractions, leading to decimal fractions and percentages. Our weekly times table challenge will continue, so please carry on supporting your child in this area. 
Our English genre is Mystery writing so we will be looking at the features of a variety of mystery stories. The children will then apply these to their own exciting stories! We are continuing to work hard with our reading targets. It has been wonderful to see a large number of students taking on board their reading targets and completing their reading diaries independently at home. 
 In PE we will be developing our netball skills – hopefully it won’t be too cold and wet this January. 
The Year Five Team
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